Calhoun County
Consolidated Dispatch Authority
 
Serving Our Community One Call at a Time


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – 2020 BUDGET

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Calhoun County Consolidated Dispatch Authority’s Governing Board of Directors will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 10th at 2:40 p.m.  The purpose of the hearing will be for public to comment on the proposed budget for fiscal year ending December 31, 2020.  The 2020 proposed budget includes $3,963,854 in revenues and expenditures totaling $3,963,854.

The hearing will be held in the Law Library Conference Room on the third floor at the Calhoun County Administrative Building, 315 W. Green St., Marshall, Michigan.  A copy of the proposed budget may be obtained and examined on our website at www.calhouncounty911.org or from the Calhoun County Consolidated Dispatch Authority Administrative Office (315 W. Green St., Room #1-800, Marshall, Michigan) between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.; Monday through Friday.   
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